Jenna Leifso

From: Todd Lihou <tlihou@sdgcounties.ca>
Sent: Thursday, 13 January 2022 12:09 pm
Subject: INVITATION - Rural Education Symposium

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Good day!

The United Counties of Stormont, Dundas and Glengarry will host a rural education symposium "Education Equity for Rural Students" on Feb. 3, 2022, highlighting important issues facing rural education throughout Ontario.

There are two links you can use to register:

bit.ly/3raYzBm

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN 4qEnsNh8SFCrnZaZoLM9ZQ

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the Symposium. Please share this invitation with your contacts so that we may add to our attendance and create a strong mandate to effect positive changes in Ontario.

MORE INFO: sdgcounties.ca/rural-education-symposium



RURAL EDUCATION SYMPOSIUM

Presenters:

Councillors Kirsten Gardner, and Stephanie Jaworski United Counties of SDG

Marcus Ryan and Doug Reycraft
Community Schools Alliance

Arlene Morell
Thames Valley School Board

Keynote: Paul Bennett
The Schoolhouse Institute
and Adjunct Professor
Saint Mary's University



9 AM TO 12:30 PM · FEB. 3, 2022 REGISTRATION: BIT.LY/3RAYZBM

FOR COMPLETE EVENT INFO VISIT: SDGCOUNTIES.CA/RURAL-EDUCATION-SYMPOSIUM



Todd Lihou

Corporate Communications Coordinator

United Counties of Stormont, Dundas and Glengarry 26 Pitt Street Cornwall, ON K6J 3P2

P: (613) 932-1515 x 1205

C: (613) 362-8424

E: tlihou@sdgcounties.ca

W: http://www.sdgcounties.ca





